
 

The 8th annual Empty Bowls will take 

place in the HHS cafeteria on Tuesday, 

February 21 from 4-7pm. The goal of 

Empty Bowls is to raise money for the 

food pantry located in Hebron and also 

raise awareness for those who are not 

fortunate enough to always have food 

available to them or their families. For 

the price of a ticket, ($10.00 adult, $5.00 

children under 10) you will be fed a sim-

ple meal of soup, bread, dessert and a 

drink. Along with each ticket, you may 

pick out a beautiful ceramic bowl hand-

made by a student or member of the 

community to take home as a reminder 

of how much work is still left to be done 

to end hunger worldwide. 

To help raise more funds, there will be a 

silent auction in the cafeteria that night. 

Some items that will be up for grabs in-

clude gift baskets, a 2017-18 Hebron 

basketball season pass, a “Fly Over Chi-

cago” ticket from Griffith Airport, White 

Empty Bowls! 
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Sox tickets from Mr. Willison, a photog-

raphy package from DKH Photography, an 

up-do and makeup session with our very 

own Danielle Roeske, a free 30 minute 

massage at Skin Day Spa, three prom 

dresses from A Pink Boutique, and multi-

ple gift baskets with unique items. Please 

come out and see other items that were 

generously donated by Lexi Moneta, Jenny 

Wallace, Varsity Sports, Dairy Queen, Sa-

lon 618, His and Hers Salon, Nitco and 

more to help raise funds for this 

hometown cause! The event also features 

music from the HS Choir and Applied Mu-

sic classes, Mr. Villani, Justin King, and The 

Hoosier recruits, plus a poetry slam. Stay 

for the game against Winamac! 

Sincere thanks to all for your most generous Sincere thanks to all for your most generous   

donations. Please patronize these businesses! donations. Please patronize these businesses!   
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Girls’ Basketball 

Wrestling 
On January 28th our wres-

tlers competed in their 

Sectional meet! The fol-

lowing are the classes that 

each of our boys compet-

ed in: Frank Zoller 106, 

Damian Abramson 120, 

Aidan Carnell 132, Antho-

ny Jaroszewski 138, Kyle 

Wallace 160, Raul Fierro 

170, and Ted Siecinski 195. 

Freshman Frank Zoller and 

Senior Raul Fierro competed 

at this year’s Regionals in 

Crown Point! The boys had a 

great season and we wish 

good luck to Raul in his fu-

ture plans! 

The team did come 

out with becoming 

PCC Co Round 

Robin Champions. 

Congratulations to 

a great season 

girls! Good luck to 

the seniors, Cayla 

Rokosz and Mia 

Riese. Listen to the 

announcements for future open gyms 

coming up!  

The girls IHSAA Sec-

tionals was hosted in 

Knox this year. They 

went down on Satur-

day, January 28 to 

practice and get a 

feel for the court. 

The girls worked 

really hard but lost 

to Sectional dar-

khorse, North Judson. The Lady Hawks had 

a great season ending 15-8. The program 

has not had a season like that since 2002. 

Parents of seniors, if you are looking for 

scholarships, check out studentscholar-

ships.org, Indiana's leading source for finding 

scholarship money. It's a search engine that 

sends you scholarships that matches your 

profile. Contact the guidance office to check 

out some of the scholarships they have to offer. 

  

 

The high school 

winter athletic 

awards program 

will be held 

on Wednesday, 

March 8th at 

6pm in the HS 

auditorium. All 

winter athletes 

are expected to 

attend and be 

dressed 

appropriately.   

The Hebron Choir participated in the ISSMA 
event. This is a day where students all around 
Indiana gather at different sites to perform for 
judges who provide scores and feedback. This 
year we had one gold medalist and three silver 
medalists. Sarah Johnson won a gold medal in 
vocals, Destiny Medrano won silver in vocals, 
Kelly Koren won a silver in vocals, Andrew 
Briggs won silver in Piano. Good luck for their 
spring recital coming up.  



Boys’ Basketball 
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The boys basketball team fell to 
Westville in the Championship 
trailing by just one. The boys tied 
for PCC Conference champs with 
their win over Kankakee Valley 
this week. The drawing for the 
boys sectional is Sunday. We are 
anxious to see how far the boys 

are going to go! Come support your 
boys basketball team. 
Starters are seniors Jeff Artuso, Tyler 
Patrick, Chad Patrick, Kodi Cruise, and 
junior Carson Roeske. Keep it up, 
boys!  

fielding, hitting, and lifting. The 

team is expecting a very good sea-

son this year with most of our 

starting lineup from last year’s 

team returning. They are very ex-

Boys baseball conditioning is be-

ing held Mondays and Wednes-

days from 6:30 to 8:30 pm and on 

Saturdays from 10:00 to 12:00. 

Conditionings have consisted of 

cited to play for all of their Hebron 

fans again this season. Practices will 

start March 10 and the first game 

will be April 2. We look forward to 

seeing you all at the field.  

fundraising efforts, so stay tuned! 

Band also has a contest quickly ap-

proaching on April 8.  The ISSMA 

(Indiana State School Music Associa-

tion) contest gives students the op-

portunity to prepare music pieces 

and compete against other students 

from around the area. The contest is 

hosted at KV High School every year. 

Singular performances took place on 

January 28th. 

Marilyn DeBoe 

won a medal for 

her saxophone solo, Caden Toczek 

won bronze for his baritone solo, and 

Andrew Briggs won gold for his clari-

net solo. He will be heading to com-

pete at state. Congratulations to all 

performers! Good luck to Andrew and 

the rest of the band at ISSMA! 

Hebron High School band teamed 

up with student council to set up a 

mattress fundraiser at the middle 

school to begin the daunting and 

expensive process of raising funds 

for new uniforms.  The goal was to 

sell 35 mattress but instead sold 

about 50-60 and raised $7000. 

Even though it was a huge suc-

cess, this is only a start to their 

Band 

Baseball 

Softball 
Girls softball conditioning is well 

underway. The girls have been con-

ditioning Tuesdays, Thursdays, and 

Saturdays, where they work on  

hitting, fielding, and running. The 

girls are very excited to play this 

year, and their first game of the 

year is March 28. We hope for big 

things this season from the girls. 

Come on out and support your 

Hawks! We look forward to seeing 

you all there. 



P A G E  4  

 

T H E  H A W K ’ S  N E W S  

 

 

Dance 

The Jim and Betty 

Dye Scholarship is 

due March 1.   

  

The Hebron 

Community 

Scholarship is now 

available in the 

guidance office and 

due back by February 

24th. 

  

. 

and Natalie Egolf. The girls dance 

team is excited to see where they 

are going to go in the next few 

years as they gradually become 

better and better. Congratulations 

in your competition girls! 

National Honor Society’s goal of raising enough money to 

make blankets for the women’s shelter succeeded. The blan-

ket materials have been bought and members of National 

Honor Society are in the process of making the blankets. There will be a blanket 

giving to each woman in the shelter located in Valparaiso. National Honor Society 

has participated in Empty Bowls in the past and will be continuing to volunteer for 

the event. Please make an appearance to the event and help support our commu-

nity. In upcoming news, there will be another blood drive within the next few 

months and there will also be a food drive in the spring.  

The girls have competed in 

three competitions placing first 

in two and third in another. 

The girls are coming to end and 

they are not ready to say good-

bye to senior Jessica Sobczak 

NHS 

Cheer 
Captains Mackenzie Lloyd and 

Brianne Fieser came up with 

the PCC cheer this year and 

were extremely excited to 

present it to the captains of 

the cheerleaders in the PCC. 

Mackenzie is the only senior 

girl this year along with lifter 

Alec Long who became an asset in lifting 

for the girls. The cheerleaders 

do camps in the summer to 

prepare for next season, they 

are as well coming to an end! 

Good luck cheerleaders in the 

last few games! 
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Empty Bowls is an international grassroots effort to fight 
hunger, beginning in our own communities.  
 
Students, businesses, community members, and educators 
come together to create hundreds of handmade bowls. In 
exchange for a donation, guests are invited to a simple meal of 
soup and bread, dessert and drink, and are asked to keep a 
bowl as a reminder of all the empty bowls left to be filled. The 
money raised is donated to Hebron Country Food Pantry 
working to end hunger and food insecurity.  
 
To add to our donation to the food pantry, we have an 
awesome silent auction where you can bid on many valuable, 
generously donated items.  

Dozens of items available at the silent auction:  
A HUGE THANK YOU TO ALL THE DONORS! 

 
 
NITCO 
Salon 618 
His and Hers Salon 
MoRustics 
DKH Photography 
Dairy Queen Hebron 
Good Byes 
Russ’ Print Shop 
The Pink Boutique 
Danielle Roeske 
 
 

C & A Auto 
Jenny Wallace 
Mr. Jim Willison, Service 
Sanitation 
Mr. Jeff Brooks 
Varsity Sports 
Griffith Airport 
Maddie Ream 
Nathan Kleefisch 
Hebron HS Athletics 
 
 

Hebron HS BPA 
Albanese Candy 
Buffalo Wild Wings, CP 
Hoosier Valley Railroad 
Museum 
Skin Day Spa 
 
 
 
*Some are still coming in! 



The Hebron High school drama club is proud to 

present Agatha Christie’s, And Then There Were 

None. The play is will be performed Friday, Satur-

day and Sunday, April 28, 29, and 30. All those 

who love a dark murder 

mystery should come and 

see the show. This will be 

the second production di-

rected by Mr. Stalbaum 

with Mrs. Summerville as 

assistant director.  

 

Hebron High School Mission Statement 

Hebron High School, in partnership with parents and the community, is committed to anticipate, recognize, and meet the individual needs of all students as they 

prepare for their futures. 

Hebron High School Vision Statement 

It is our vision that all graduates of Hebron High School: 

Shall enter their post-high school life prepared to meet the challenges set before them; 

Shall have the resources to make themselves competitive in their chosen vocation; 

Will strive to be life-long learners. 

To ensure our vision we shall: 

Encourage and challenge each student to recognize learning as a lifelong experience; 

Furnish the tools and provide the opportunities to obtain the skills necessary for each student to work to his/her full potential; 

Assist each student to become actively involved in his/her learning experience so he/she may learn to reason intelligently, evaluate choices wisely, communicate 

effectively, work cooperatively and solve problems creatively; 

Maintain a safe and positive learning environment where each student will develop the academic and social skills necessary to become a productive citizen. 

 Hebron High School 

509 S. Main Street, Hebron, IN 46341 

(219) 996-4771 

Hebron Drama Club 
Cast of characters: 
 

Fred Narracott - Zack Scharer 

Rogers - Dane Stewart 
Mrs. Rogers - Allison Betts 

Vera Claythorne - Zoe Parsons 

Philip Lombard - Dylin Mahan 

Anthony Marston - Johnnie Fry 

William Blore - Timothy Rice 

General Mackenzie - Brandon Robinson 

Emily Brent - Shannon Schultz 

Sir Lawrence Wargrave - Anthony Summerville 

Dr. Armstrong - Brandon Nilsen 

Gno Won (piano player) - Emma Slusser 


